
 
DISTRICT OFFICE 

SUMMER HOURS, 2023 
 

 

The Palmyra Area School District Office will  

have the following summer hours beginning  

June 12, 2023 through August 11, 2023: 

 

7:30 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. 

 

The office will be closed on Fridays,  

beginning June 16th, during the months of  

June/July, and on August 4th and 11th. 

 

Thank you and have a great summer! 
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